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New Vision and Values
This week the children have been
busy learning all about our new
mission statement, vision and
values with a special focus on the
Parable of the Sower.

The children have had
opportunities to retell the story
and think about the symbolism of
the seed and the soil in the story.

At the end of the week, the
children enjoyed learning new
songs for our collective worship
sessions.  This was with a
company called I-Sing Pop who
taught us some catchy songs with
actions  that will become firm
favourites with everyone at
Altrincham CE.

All children also worked with Des
(aka The Willow Goat Man) and
together, through his willow
weaving workshops, we produced
a beautiful cross for our entrance
hall. 
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